Abstract of DPI-Japan's Annual Report 2020 :April 2019 to March 2020

General Report
Covid-19 has restricted many activities and makes the situation of people with disabilities very difficult. Mainly through online, DPI-Japan has been instrumental in lobbying for changes in the amended Act on the Elimination of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities （“the Disabilities Discrimination Act”）, as well as in promoting the amendment of the Transportation Barrier-Free Act 2021.
In preparing the postponed (due to Covid-19) UN-CRPD review of Japan, DPI-Japan, as a member of the Japan Disability Forum (JDF), has joined to produce the Parallel Report for the Concluding Observations (which was submitted to the CRPD in March 2021)
[bookmark: _GoBack]The DPI has developed an action plan for the period up to 2030, the DPI-Japan Vision 2030. 

